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About this property
 

House for sale
A well-presented, recently a nice property in the
pleasant village as disposed in a very attractive and
picturesque area. The house itself is situated in a
village which offers a pretty and quiet atmosphere
and safe community which offers many modern
facilities and service like a restaurant, market and
etc.  It includes a 1-storeyed house with the total
living area of 192 sq. m. and consists of a kitchen,
living area, storage, three bedrooms with wooden
flooring and three bathrooms with tile flooring. The
electricity, water TV - sat, DSL – internet and
balcony are available, as well as internet can be
easily connected. The house is suitable for year
round accommodation, due to its excellent location,
the property is ideal for those who wish to escape
from stress and noise of the city. If you have any
questions. Furthermore, the climate is very nice in
all season. It is on the asphalt road which is
accessible in the whole year. 
Viewings
We are ready to organize a viewing of this property
at a time convenient for you. Please contact the
responsible estate agent and inform them when you
would like to have viewings arranged. We can help
you.
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